
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 1:09 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: K08CX STA 
 
Due to a typographical error the correct name of the applicant is: 
  
T. V. Reception Improvement District  
  
Please correct the STA for K08CX, FID 64460 
  
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 
 


